
 

1 April 2023 
 
Hi there parent community 
 
Principal’s Update - Planning our Big Obstacle Fun Run 
 
Shading for our Golflands Campus - all ages at GC  will benefit from this.  
 
We have quotes for providing great looking and highly effective shading for your tamariki.  
 
So now we urgently need to get a few people in the room with a whiteboard to plan what 
our May 26th sponsored Golflands Obstacle Fun Run will look like.  
 
Monday 7:00pm at our Golflands Campus for an hour!! 
 
Ideas, ideas, ideas …. We need aplenty!! Then we plan it for the age groups, go find the gear 
then set it up the whole campus for an amazing fun day out for our students. 
 
I’m sure many of you will support us on the day but we do need to get a brains trust to set it 
in motion now.  
 
Have you done an obstacle course or even helped run one? Can you spare 1 hour this 
Monday so we go into the holidays with some things in place.  
 
A fun and very active investment in the next generation!  
 
Thanks to Sharlene Sampson and Laura Vosloo for giving us huge momentum to raise funds 
for bright funky shading for our Golflands Campus.  
 
Monday 7:00pm at our Golflands Campus for an hour!! 
 
See you there!!  
 
Regards 
 
Murray Burton 
Principal 


